

St Joseph's School

Millar Street, Waroona, Western Australia PO Box 129, Waroona WA 6215

Telephone: (08) 9782 6500

Email: admin@stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au Web Site: www.stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au

15/11/18

Dear Parents,

On Friday, 7th December (last day of school), the students in PP - Year Six will be attending a special end of year 'Fun Day' to Murray Leisure Centre in Pinjarra. This is a reward for all the hard work that the students have put into their learning and a celebration of the wonderful year at St Joseph's. The cost of entry will be paid for by the school.

We will be traveling by bus, leaving school at 11:30am and returning to school at 2:30pm. The students in PP - Yr 2 will have time on the kindy gym equipment (ropes, balance beams etc) and then access to the paddle pool for a swim. The students in Yr 3 - 6 will each have time on the inflatable in the lap pool and the outdoor grassed area for a game of volley ball. There will be lifeguards on duty.

Students are required to wear their sport uniform. They will also need to bring:

- School hat
- Bathers
- T-shirt or 'rashie' (to swim in)
- Towel
- Sunscreen
- Thongs
- Water Bottle
- Lunch

There will be class parties running in many classrooms before we go on the excursion. Separate notes with details will be going home with students from the relevant classroom teachers.

Please fill out the permission slip below and return to school by Monday, 26th November.

Kind Regards,

Jenny Gorman Assistant Principal

End of Year Fun Day Excursion

I give permission for my child	to attend the excursion at
Murray Leisure Centre on Friday 7th December a	and to travel to and from the venue by bus.
In the event of an accident, I give the school pe	rmission to seek medical assistance for my
child.	·
Signed	Date
Contact Number:	